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GRAFTON BRIDGE COMMUNITY INFORMATION 

SESSIONS 
 
Two information sessions were held recently to give the community an opportunity to 
provide feedback on the additional crossing of the Clarence River. 
 
An RTA spokesperson said the sessions provided a chance for the community to find 
out details of the latest traffic studies and preliminary options. 
 
“The RTA project team gave an overview of the project including a new 2009 traffic 
study and an overview of the preliminary options on display.”  
 
“The options are based on traffic modelling only and are subject to change pending 
comments from the current consultation process and further investigations,” the 
spokesperson said. 
 
All suggestions will be considered as part of the next phase of the project after the 
current consultation period finishes on 31 March. 
 
Issues discussed included access to the local road network, impact on properties and 
details on the bridge design. 
 
Two workshops will be held to seek further feedback from the community. 
 
The community workshops will be held on Thursday 11 March from 10am to noon 
and from 6.30pm to 8.30pm at the Grafton Community Centre, 59 Duke Street, 
Grafton. 
 
Please register for these community workshops by contacting (toll free)  
1800 633 332. 
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